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Dear School Community, 

End-of-Year and Back-to-School Trading Dates 

 

As we’re rapidly approaching the end of the 2023 school year, we’d like to advise you of our end-of-

year closure dates, and give you some information about our trading hours across the back-to-school 

season.  

Your local Beleza store will be closing at 5:00pm on Thursday 21st of December 2023, and will reopen 

from Tuesday 2nd of January 2024. 

To give families as much opportunity as possible to prepare for the 2023 school year, we will also be 

running extending trading hours between Monday 8th of January to Saturday 3rd of February in the 

lead up to the start of term, with opening hours as outlined below: 

Monday to Thursday:    9:30am to 5:00pm 
Friday:    9:30am to 4:30pm 

Saturdays*:     10:00am to 1:00pm 
*Saturday 27th of January:    10:00am to 3:00pm 

 

Please see the following page for a calendar view of our trading availability for the 2024 back-to-

school period. 

We’d like to congratulate your students for finishing their schooling for 2023, and wish students, 

families, and staff all the best for the holiday season. Thank you for your support throughout the year 

– we look forward to helping you all prepare for the start of 2024! 

 

Kind regards, 

Beleza School Uniforms 
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*Trading hours for Beleza Wodonga Store 


